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PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 
Mr lan Piper 
Chief Executive 
Fareham fit Gosport Primary Care Trust 
Unit 180, Fareham Reach 
166 Fareham Road 
Gosport 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire 
P013 0FH 

8 July 2002 

CH/101 

Dear Mr Piper, 

............. -Cod-e--A- ........... ] ! i 

www.chi.nhs.uk 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

In order to learn from, and to improve CHI’s investigation processes, we are 
currently undertaking an evaluation of the Gosport Investigation. As part of this 
exercise, it is important that we capture the views of key senior Trust staff. The 
attached questionnaire has been designed to do this. Questionnaires are also being 
sent to stakeholders, Regional Office, investigation team members and a selection of 
Trust staff interviewed during the site visit week. This important feedback will be 
analysed and fed back to the CH1 Commissioners, together with a learning plan for 
CH1. 1 will keep you informed of the outcome of any discussion. 

If you could return your completed form in the enclosed Freepost envelope by 
Friday 2 August 2002, 1 would be grateful. You do not need to include your name 
and all information will be treated confidentially. 

Yours sincerely 

i Code A i 
i 

Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost envelope 



CQC100138-0002 



CQC100138-0003 

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 
Ms Fiona Cameron 
General Manager 
Fareham ~t Gosport Primary Care Trust 
Unit 180, Fareham Reach 
166 Fareham Road 
Gosport 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire 
P013 0FH 

8 July 2002 

CH/IO1 

; 

Code A 
www.chi.nhs.uk 

Dear Ms Cameron, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

In order to learn from, and to improve CHI’s investigation processes, we are 
currently undertaking an evaluation of the Gosport Investigation. As part of this 
exercise, it is important that we capture the views of key senior Trust staff. The 
attached questionnaire has been designed to do this. Questionnaires are also being 
sent to stakeholders, Regional Office, investigation team members and a selection of 
Trust staff interviewed during the site visit week. This important feedback will be 
analysed and fed back to the CH1 Commissioners, together with a learning plan for 
CH1. 1 will keep you informed of the outcome of any discussion. 

If you could return your completed form in the enclosed Freepost envelope by 
Friday 2 August 2002, 1 would be grateful. You do not need to include your name 
and all information will be treated confidentially. 

Yours sincerely 

F ........... -Co-cie-k ............ , 
’ - 7;0~)-g~ff~;0 ?]fifi~ -MS ~-~er 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost envelope 
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PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 
Ms Caroline Harrington 
Fareham Pc Gosport Primary Care Trust 

Unit 180, Fareham Reach 
166 Fareham Road 
Gosport 
Portsmouth 
Hampshire 
P013 0FH 

8 July 2002 

CH/101 iiiiiiiiiiii ioiaiieiii iiiiiiiiil, 
www.chi.nh s.uk 

Dear Ms Harrington, 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

In order to learn from, and to improve CHI’s investigation processes, we are 
currently undertaking an evaluation of the Oosport Investigation. As part of this 
exercise, it is important that we capture the views of key senior Trust staff. The 
attached questionnaire has been designed to do this. Questionnaires are also being 
sent to stakeholders, Regional Office, investigation team members and a selection of 
Trust staff interviewed during the site visit week. This important feedback will be 
analysed and fed back to the CH1 Commissioners, together with a learning plan for 
CH1. 1 will keep you informed of the outcome of any discussion. 

If you could return your completed form in the enclosed Freepost envelope by 
Friday 2 August 2002, 1 would be grateful. You do not need to include your name 
and all information will be treated confidentially. 

Yours sincerely 

F ............ iSoje A ............ 
i. .................................................... [ 

Investigations Manager 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost envelope 
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PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 
Mr Max Millett 
Chief Executive 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital 
Bury Road 
Gosport 
Hampshire 

PO12 3PW 

8 July 2002 

CH/lol 

Dear Mr Millett, 

............. coaeA .............. i i ................................................................. [ 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

In order to learn from, and to improve CHI’s investigation processes, we are 
currently undertaking an evaluation of the Oosport Investigation. As part of this 
exercise, it is important that we capture the views of key senior Trust staff. The 
attached questionnaire has been designed to do this. Questionnaires are also being 
sent to stakeholders, Regional Office, investigation team members and a selection of 
Trust staff interviewed during the site visit week. This important feedback will be 
analysed and fed back to the CH1 Commissioners, together with a learning plan for 
CH1. 1 will keep you informed of the outcome of any discussion. 

If you could return your completed form in the enclosed Freepost envelope by 
Friday 2 August 2002, 1 would be grateful. You do not need to include your name 
and all information will be treated confidentially. 

Yours sincerely 

, L?TfiTCs?)~f~if57i-F#-a-fi-d[rer 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost envelope 
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PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL 
Ms Anne Monk 
Chairman 
Gosport War Memorial Hospital 
Bury Road 
Oosport 
Hampshire 
P012 3PW 

8 July 2002 
CH/IO1 

Dear Ms Monk, 

www.chi.nh s.uk 

RE: EVALUATION OF GOSPORT WAR MEMORIAL HOSPITAL INVESTIGATION 

In order to learn from, and to improve CHI’s investigation processes, we are 
currently undertaking an evaluation of the Oosport Investigation. As part of this 
exercise, it is important that we capture the views of key senior Trust staff. The 
attached questionnaire has been designed to do this. Questionnaires are also being 
sent to stakeholders, Regional Office, investigation team members and a selection of 
Trust staff interviewed during the site visit week. This important feedback will be 
analysed and fed back to the CH1 Commissioners, together with a learning plan for 
CH1. 1 will keep you informed of the outcome of any discussion. 

If you could return your completed form in the enclosed Freepost envelope by 
Friday 2 August 2002, 1 would be grateful. You do not need to include your name 
and all information will be treated confidentially. 

Yours sincerely 

i ’-7rlpeStlffgt-IUrlS-TDgll;~fer 

Encs. Evaluation Questionnaire 
Freepost envelope 
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